
Security Office 

A.I.I.M.S. 
 

October 25, 2012 

 

The newly constructed underground parking between the Gents’ Hostels and the Masjid Moth 

Campus is likely to be operationalized in near future.  It is proposed to carve out a dedicated 

parking space for the Faculty.  In order to take this process forward, there is a need to assess the 

requirement of the parking slots required for the Faculty Members.  In addition, the access 

systems (special token / smartcard / electronic access system etc.) need to be developed / 

adapted. 

Accordingly, it is requested that Faculty Members may kindly inform if they are interested in 

using the above upcoming parking facility.  This information may be sent to the undersigned by 

email (rajdeep.rawat7@gmail.com) by 15
th

 November 2012. 

It may be noted, that walking through the Gents’ Hostels, the new parking area is not far from 

the PC-Teaching block and the main Hospital.  The distance is the same or less as from E-Type 

flats in the Eastern Campus.  The underground parking would, therefore, eminently suit the 

colleagues living off the main campus. 

It is also proposed that once this facility is operationalised, parking in the residential area in the 

Eastern Campus may need to be discontinued because of the complaints of physical risk to the 

pedestrians (due to double-sided parking leaving no space to walk), and the overall 

inconvenience caused to faculty and residents of this Campus. 

It is hoped that with the commission of this faculty, we would reduce the congestion on the 

campus to a significant extent. 

This issues with the permission of Professor-Incharge (Security). 

 

 

 

Shri R.S. Rawat 

Dy. Chief Security Officer                   
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